Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/16/2021 9:15:44 PM

First name: Sandra

Last name: Kissam

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

I am writing to oppose the current and proposed policies of opening up more US Forest lands for grazing.

| believe that doing this counters one of the main purposes for which these lands are preserved, namely for the
benefit of wildlife diversity and diverse ecosystems

| urge you to reject these proposed regulations, which are primarily intended to benefit only the private, corporate
livestock industry.

They do not benefit the environment and, by extension, citizens throughout our country and, indeed, our
disappearing wildlife.

Please reject or substantially revise your proposed regulations.

Sandra Kissam

1261 Union Ave., Newburgh, NY. 12550



